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I strongly oppose this bill as it would negate the success story that vote by mail has 

been in Oregon. Despite outrageous claims made in certain media outlets, there 

have been almost no cases of fraud or misuse of the vote by mail system, and using 

vote by mail has been extremely effective in boosting turnout for elections. The 

mythology surrounding "Voter ID" and "voter fraud" has no place in the ORS or our 

Constitution. 


